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STANDING COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC ACCOUNTS 

October 29, 1993 

 

MINUTE NO. 16 

9 a.m. — Room 10 

 

1. PRESENT: Mr. Martens in the Chair and Members Boyd, Cline, Crofford, Haverstock, Kujawa, Serby, Sonntag and 

   Van Mulligen 

 

Provincial Auditor's Office 

Wayne Strelioff, Provincial Auditor 

Fred Wendel, Assistant Provincial Auditor 

John Hunt, Executive Director 

 

Provincial Comptroller's Office 

Gerry Kraus, Provincial Comptroller 

 

Office of the Legislative Counsel and Law Clerk 

Robert Cosman, Legislative Counsel and Law Clerk 

 

2. The Committee resumed consideration of the Annual Report of the Provincial Auditor for the year ended March 31, 1992 and 

the Public Accounts, 1991-92. 

 

3. It was moved by Mr. Cline: 

 

That the Committee recommends to the Legislature that appropriate legislative amendments be made to require reports and 

documents to be released when the Legislature is not in session in the same manner pursuant to Section 35 of The Crown 

Corporations Act, where documents are reported tabled. 

 

After debate, the question being put, the motion was agreed to. 

 

4. The Committee considered its future business. 

 

5. It was agreed that the Committee meet on November 22, 1993 to hear the Department of Health on its audit plan with respect 

to health boards. 

 

6. It was agreed that the Committee meet January 17 to 21, 1994 to consider Chapters 9 to 28 of the Report of the Provincial 

Auditor, 1991-92 and the Public Accounts 1991-92 and that the schedule of public hearings on departments be established in 

consultation with the Provincial Auditor. 

 

7. The Committee adjourned at 10:55 a.m. 


